
March 3, 2020 
PTO Meeting Minutes 
 
Principal’s Update – Kurtis Sufka 

 The sound system installation is moving along quickly and might possibly be ready for Randy 
Peterson. 

 Beach Day was a huge success with everyone involved.  The majority of teachers say they 
wouldn’t have been able to make it as great as it was without the funding provided by the PTO. 

 
Financial Update – Becky Backes 

 Handed out the Treasurer’s Report.  Money from AmazonSmile was deposited and expenses for 
Beach Day and FFN were paid out. We have an ending balance of $7,213.26. 

 
Community Updates/Upcoming Events 

 Funds Request: Materials to create additional STEM bins was requested by Tracy W. on behalf 
of all the teachers. Approval for the approximate $700 of Scholastic money was granted. 
 

 Box Tops: $356.20 worth of Box Tops were collected.  Nicole Diemel’s class won the 
competition and will receive Dilly Bars. 

 

 Conference Food: Kylie is getting food lined up for the first night of conferences – the 10th. 
 

 Polish Chic Fundraiser: Tracy W. and Emily T. are organizing the fundraiser.  It will run from April 
27th – May 8th (info will go out in the April 22nd family folder).  There is a 2 week turnaround.   

 

 Movie Night: Abominable will be shown on an inflatable screen in the Little Gym.  There are 80+ 
attendees who were reminded via a special flyer.  Snacks and water will be available for 
purchase. 

 

 Family Fun Night:  Tom K. is working on the Grade Level Auction Items.  Teachers will set a 
minimum bid for the experiences/items for the Teacher Auction to hopefully increase the 
amount of money those things bring in.  Super Ron’s is donating half of all the food for the 
night.  Emily will look into how to get Kohl’s volunteers.  Kurtis and Tom will look into getting 
volunteers from High School clubs.  Kylie will check with Zesty’s to get an ice cream cart. 

 
 

We hope to see you at the next PTO meeting on April 14th at 6:30p in the library! 
 


